Dear Colleagues of PTU,

With warm greetings the Ceylon Teachers Service Union from Sri Lanka which is affiliated to
the World Federation of Teachers Unions wish all the success of your struggle.

Specially the living conditions of teachers in most countries are very dilapidated. And also the
expenditures are cut down for education. Therefore striking demanding to increase wages is a
fair struggle. And also demanding good conditions for education.

Hence we wish your struggle be success.

With militant greetings.
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Mahinda Jayasinghe
General Secretary
CTSU



